
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

2019 Library Sportsmen’s Club Scholarship 

We are proud to offer the Scholarship Program again this year, this will be 

our third year to offer this program.  We look forward to hearing from you. 

We will be giving away two $1,000 scholarships.  In order to win you must 

submit your application form and documents to us by June 1, 2019. You 

must also be present on Sunday July 14, 2019  at 1:00 pm.  This year 

we will be doing an Ice Cream Social for all the applicants and their 

families.  The winners will be announced at that time.    YOU MUST BE 

PRESENT TO WIN.  Please keep these dates in mind when you submit 

the application.  We look forward to your application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pam Walker  

pjwalker@me.com 

 

 


